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6th February 2024 

Our ref: JR/065/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: School Lunches 

I am writing to inform you that our cook, Mrs Shearer, will be leaving us at the end of this half term. We had 

intended to borrow a cook from another school within the Trust however, unfortunately due to unforeseen 

circumstances, this has fallen through. 

As a result, we have decided to outsource pupil lunches using a company called Good Lookin Cookin. This is a 

service that many schools use for their permanent lunch arrangements and the feedback is that the menus are 

high quality. I have attached the menu for the first two weeks back after half term. As you will see they are high 

quality and varied and provide a vegetarian option. 

We are in the process of recruiting a cook however, this is likely to take approximately 2 months as they will need 

to give notice on where they work.  

We will be informing pupils in tutor time to allow them time to process the change. 

Should you wish to have a look at their website please use this link: About Us (goodlookincookin.co.uk) 
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If your child is entitled to free school meal’s they will continue to be able to access the lunches. If your child 

currently doesn’t access a school lunch but would like to, please contact enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk to allow us to 

increase the number of meals that we order.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Interim Headteacher 
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